
Dear Parents,

This letter comes as a reminder that since Ignite is on school premises, we must

follow SCA guidelines. Regarding students bringing technology to school, including

cell phones, on page 15 our handbook states:

"When a scholar brings a technological device to school, as directed by the

teacher(s), it must remain turned off and stored in the child’s backpack or locker

until the teacher(s) designate that it is to be used within instruction. Scholars who

violate this policy will be subject to disciplinary consequences - which may include

confiscation of the device. SCA is not responsible for lost, stolen, or confiscated

devices."

Please remind your scholars that this policy also applies to Ignite. Students are not

to be on their cellphones, and they must be kept in their backpacks at all times. If

your scholar has their cell phone out it will be taken and returned during dismissal.

Thank you for your support and helping keep our scholars safe at all times.

If you have any questions regarding any of SCA's guidelines, please refer to our

Family and Student Handbook which can be found on our website.

Thank you!

Cindy Gregory

Ignite Director


